R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-841-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jeremiah Gerst

<jeremiahgerst@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 5:43 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jeremiah Gerst

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-842-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of marilyn mieczkowski

<mimieczkowski@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 5:43 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

marilyn mieczkowski

60189

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-843-

Therriault, John

Eramı	

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Nicole Chatel

<nicole.bertz@snc.edu>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Nicole Chatel

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-844-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jill Giencke < njr63

@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 4:42 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Jill Giencke 5642 S Quality Ave Cudahy, WI 53110-2319

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-845-

Therriault, John

From:	

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Leon McCulloh

<mcculloh@math.uiuc.edu>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 6:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Leon McCulloh

61801

R2012-023, FILED $1/15/14 - COMMENT # ^{1-846-}$

I herriault, John		
From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Donna Janus <djmoss@ameritech.net></djmoss@ameritech.net></act@fwwatch.org>	
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 6:44 PM To: Therriault, John		
Jan 15, 2014		
Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601		
Dear Mr. Therriault,		
	outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain ntrated Animal Feeding Operations.	
Specific aspects of R2012-023 that following:	it must be preserved include the	
<u> </u>	nust provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) ivestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage	
Reducing the frequency of and t	tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.	
Improving land application requ livestock waste.	irements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from	
Improving production area requ discharges and other problems.	irements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,	
Tightening regulation of tempor	rary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.	
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Posurface waters.	ollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from	
•	and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the grules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.	
Sincerely,		
Donna Janus		

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-847-

Therriault, John

memault, John	
From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of sonja Chan <lovsearth@care2.com></lovsearth@care2.com></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Wednesday, January 15, 2014 6:44 PM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 15, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault	
100 W. Randolph St.	
Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
	es outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain centrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 the following:	hat must be preserved include the
	must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) f livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and	d tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application red livestock waste.	quirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area red discharges and other problems.	quirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of temp	orary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the surface waters.	Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	e and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the ong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
sonja Chan	

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-848-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Debbie Neimark

<neimark@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 7:13 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Debbie Neimark

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-849-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Joseph Rejkowski

<joeray98@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 7:42 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Joseph Rejkowski 1009 Canyon Run Rd Naperville, IL 60565-2857 (630) 416-0688

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-850-

Therriault, John

_		
Fro	m:	

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of James Hansen

<seinseifen@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 7:43 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

James Hansen

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-851-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of annette forslund <ampsal91

@comcast.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 7:43 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

annette forslund

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-852-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kelsey Kennedy <kelseyk94

@icloud.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 7:45 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Kelsey Kennedy

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-853-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of William Lancaster

<superbillmf45@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 7:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

William Lancaster

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-854-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Nicholas Norris

<nnorris811@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 8:12 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Nicholas Norris 1501 W Belmont Ave Apt 307 Chicago, IL 60657-7145 (773) 549-6579

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-855-

Therriault, John

25005022

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Susan Wolfe

<wolfequincy@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 8:13 PM

To:

From:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Susan Wolfe

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-856-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of theodore albert

<atheodore@grics.net>

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 8:43 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

theodore albert

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-857-

Therriault, John

r		
•	•	

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Michelle Skrip

<wicked.micki@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 9:13 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Michelle Skrip

R2012-023, FILED $1/15/14 - COMMENT # ^{1-858-}$

Therriault, John

Thernault, John	
From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lisa Neubert <lsdiment@hotmail.com></lsdiment@hotmail.com></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Wednesday, January 15, 2014 9:13 PM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
•	
Jan 15, 2014	\cdot
Mr. James Therriault	
100 W. Randolph St.	
Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
Dear Wit. Hierradic,	
_ ,,	es outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain entrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 th following:	nat must be preserved include the
-	must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and	tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application req livestock waste.	uirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area req discharges and other problems.	uirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of tempo	orary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the surface waters.	Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the ong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Lisa Neubert	

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-859-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Minerva Stalker

<mzstalker@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 9:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Minerva Stalker

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-860-

Therriault, John

From:

Judy Koehler <judithkoehler@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 10:01 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Attachments:

IPCB.01.15.14.ALL.PDF

Dear Board:

Please respectfully consider the attached.

Thank you for your consideration,

Judith E. Koehler Evanston, IL

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-861-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kay Silva

<kalisilva@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 10:12 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Kay Silva 4051 Lee St Skokie, IL 60076-2144 (847) 213-0456

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-862-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Edwin Witkowski <emwjr99

@aol.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 10:13 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Edwin Witkowski

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-863-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Francis Butler

<francisbutler35@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 10:42 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Francis Butler 2708 Bayhill Dr Champaign, IL 61822-7987 (217) 359-7532

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-864-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jim Ehrhart

<jdehrhart@aol.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 10:42 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Jim Ehrhart 725 Madelyn Dr Des Plaines, IL 60016-1150 (847) 297-2952

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-865-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Joan Schneider

<jdschn@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 10:42 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams and protecting the quality of life for its citizens and residents.

Sincerely,

Joan Schneider 2838 Thayer St Evanston, IL 60201-1363

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-866-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of William Labb

<blay>blabrdac@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 10:43 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

William Labb

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-867-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Janice Dayton

<ipdayton@mwutah.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 10:43 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Janice Dayton

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-868-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Irena Walas

<irenawalas@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 11:43 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Irena Walas

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-869-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Julie Falco

<watchaneed03@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 1:30 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Julie Falco 1923 W Argyle St Chicago, IL 60640-3307

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-870-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Cynthia Arneson

<arnesonfamily1963@att.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 4:12 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Arneson